David E. Atkin

Attorney At Law

Dear Sir or Madam:

MindFreedom International unites approximately 100 sponsor and affiliate groups to
educate the public about human rights and alternatives in the mental health system.
Another organization is at times mistakenly linked to my client: Citizens Commission on
Human Rights (CCHR), which is sponsored by the Church of Scientology.

I am writing to clarify and emphasize the absence of any relationship between these two
organizations. There is no connection or coalition whatsoever between, MindFreedom
International, and the CCHR, or between my client and the Church of Scientology.

MindFreedom International is an independent nonprofit corporation with 501(c)(3) status.
MindFreedom International does not have — and never has had — any relationship or
connection to CCHR or to the Church of Scientology.

If you wish to gain further information about MindFreedom International or its activities
and human rights campaigns, you may view it’s web site at www.MindFreedom.org or
contact my client at: 454 Willamette St. Suite 216; PO Box 11284; Eugene, OR 97440-
3484 USA. Phone: (541) 345-9106. Fax: (541) 345-3737. Email:
office@mindfreedom.org.

I am thanking you in advance for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,
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David Atkin



